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Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

01/07/2021  11:30:382021/2925/T OBJ Jan Brooker Objection on behalf of Highgate Conservation Area Advisory Committee

This application seeks to remove 6 significant trees from this prominent site on the corner of Hampstead Lane 

and The Grove.  No reasons are given for this wholesale felling.  The trees provide an excellent green screen 

around this corner and should be retained for their visual amenity.
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